


Dear Kindergarten Families, 

I can’t believe we have made it to the end of the
school year! I am so grateful for the time we had
together in Kindergarten, and I am so proud of all
that you have learned! 

Here is a packet to help you practice all the skills
you learned throughout the summer. You will find
fun Reading, Writing, and Math activities. Please
mark the grid for each activity you complete during
your summer, as well as have your parents sign
each day you read on the calendar. 
 
Please return your Summer Learning Packet to your
1st grade teacher on the first day of school. 

Love,
Ms. Campbell




















